STUDENTS:

I would like to express my sincere appreciation to all who have helped to make this first edition of ““The
Heritage'’ possible.

This year has been one of changes, We all had to make new adjustments. I want to thank all of you for
your co-operation during this period of adjustment.

Without the help and patience of our sponsor, Mrs. Delores McAlister, our yearbook would not have been
a success,

To Mr. Bill Bone, pho-
tographer;  Mr. Richard
Price, photographer; Mr.
Whit Cline, Taylor Publish-
ing Company Representa-
tive; the advertisers, for
their financial support; and
especially to all those an-
nual staff members who have
worked  hard - I  say,
““Thank you.”

A special note of thanks
to Mr. R. A, Leonard and
other members of the faculty
for their suppoit and co-op-
eration.

Again one word toall -

“Thanks.”’
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